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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA S H ING TO N 

October 12, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR SECRETARY KLEPPE 

SUBJECT: Yorktown. 

Clo>--, 
I thought you might be interested in the attached 
correspondence between Proctor Jones, a San Francisco 
photographer, and a representative of the National Park 
Service. 

Mr. Jones makes the point that the Park Service's Yorktown 
exhibit has an audio tape which is not historically 
accurate. Apparently the official who responded missed 
this point and instead referred to the visual aspects of 
the display. 

This strikes me as one of those "little things" which, if 
improved, would greatly benefit the public. 

At any rate, I thought it appropriate to bri~g the matter 
to your attention. 

Attachment 

cc: Jim Cannon 

Michael Raoul-Duval 
Special Counsel 
to the President 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 13, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 

I received a telephone call from Frank Zarb. He advised me 
that Secretary Tom Kleppe today told a newsman on the 
West Coast that the Administration would consider the option 
of shipping U.S. oil to Japan with an arrangement for an 
equal amount of Arab crude to come to the U.S. as a solution 
to the oil surplus on the West Coast. 

Obviously this is not our policy. For the time being we 
have rejected the Japan/Arab trade-off option. I'll keep 
an eye on this one and if it surfaces, I'll knock it down 
here. 

MIKE DUVAL 




